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				Celebrating the Ministries
of Joan Tuchlinsky, Minister, Social Justice
and Kim Uyede-Kai, Minister Right Relations and Indigenous Justice
Friday, April 3 - 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm
Regional Council Office, 1552 Hwy 6, Carlisle






			[bookmark: _GoBack]Antler River Watershed Regional Council, Horseshoe Falls Regional Council and Western Ontario Waterways Regional Council have been blessed in the leadership provided by Kim and Joan in these early days.
 
[image: https://mcusercontent.com/ee15470ca4eab124ea964929b/images/a07d27db-98ef-4caf-b7e5-dc4f33c59584.jpg]Joan's contract position concludes March 31, 2020. Joan is looking forward to being more available as a Grandparent. Diane Matheson-Jimenez is returning as half-time Social Justice Minister. The Executives have authorized a plan for an additional half-time Social Justice MInister.
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Kim has accepted a position with Shining Waters Regional Council effective April 15, 2020. Kim's new role will continue an element of right relations work while also connecting her with communities of faith. Many Indigenous ministries are still in a process of discernment. The plan is to consult with them and to revisit the position description early in the fall.
 
Please join us at the Regional Office, 1552 Hwy 6 to express our gratitude and best wishes to both Joan and Kim!
 
There will be a presentation at 2:30 p.m.

We will also have a basket for any messages people wish to send to Joan or Kim.













			



		







				The Antler River Watershed Regional Council newsletter welcomes submissions of upcoming events, regional news and educational opportunities. This is also the place to keep up-to-date on information from the regional office.






		






		 
Holding and Encouraging Communities of Faith
 
Antler River Watershed Regional Council
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